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May 2, 2025 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Emergency Food Services 

SC001-00000001974 

The evaluation panel carefully reviewed and analyzed the proposals received in 
response to the above referenced solicitation. Based upon that review and analysis, we 
are recommending to the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors that the contract be a 
multi-award to the following suppliers: the Ceres Community Project, Sonoma Family 
Meal, and SLSCO Ltd. 

Thank you for your interest in working with the County of Sonoma, and we hope you 
continue to submit proposals to the County for future projects. 

 

      _____________________________________ 

    Jeff Duvall 

Director, Department of Emergency Management  
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